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Vincit has been a target of a cyber-attack 

On the evening of December 12, 2024, Vincit became the target of a cyber-attack limited to ten 
customer companies. We immediately began investigating the situation and taking corrective action. 
The attack was ended the following morning. 

We have been in contact with all the customers who were attacked and have been working closely 
with them, the Finnish Transport and Communications Agency (Traficom), the police and security 
experts for the past week. Vincit has also filed a criminal complaint. 

Vincit's own network or data was not compromised, and the attackers did not have technical access 
to other Vincit customers. 

"I am very sorry for what has happened. At Vincit, the security of our customers and ensuring their 
business continuity is of the utmost importance and we take this cyber-attack very seriously. We have 
taken all possible security measures together with our cyber-security experts and will continue to 
support the customers that were targeted," said Julius Manni, CEO of Vincit. 

More information: 

Vincit Plc, CEO Julius Manni, phone: +358 50 424 3932 

Vincit Oyj, Marketing and communications director Petra Sievinen, puh: + 358 40 828 9380 

Vincit Plc in brief: 

Vincit turns digital into business results by combining leading enterprise platforms and tailored 
solutions Vincit Plc’s shares are listed on the Nasdaq First North Growth Market Finland marketplace. 
www.vincit.com 

 


